
EON Telecom Inc. 
1329 N. State Street, 

Suite 308 
Bellingham, WA 98225-4753 
www.eontelecom.com  

March 16, 2023 

Mark L. Johnston 
Executive Director,  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
EMails: telecom@utc.wa.gov 
rebecca.beaton@utc.wa.gov 

Re: EON Telecom 
Docket UT-160374 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Please accept this as a cover letter, pursuant to the FCC's Order granting Numbering 
Authorization to EON Telecom as a VOIP Provider, with the ability to order our own TN 
Resources. 

Please accept cover letter along with the template as a modification and expansion of 
our previous 30 day Notice, submitted to the Commission on 9/21/2022 

In the previous Notice, Eon Telecom, with it's OCN 839J had requested access to 
telephone numbering resources limited only to the Rate Center of  Seattle in LATA 674 
with the NPA 206. 

Please accept this new Notice to allow for future expansion in the ordering process of 
telephone numbering resources throughout the entire State of Washington.  This would 
include all three LATAs (672, 674 & 676) as well as all the NPAs, present and future in 
whatever Rate centers within these NPAs are available at the time if the new orders. 

In addition, this will also be predicated on any NPA’s in jeopardy or any  shortage of 
available Rate Center blocks in the Pool as well the semi-rural rural Rate centers with 
a limited population.  

EON Telecom seeks to make sure we are in compliance with the Administrator's of the 
UTC, NANPA and the Pooling Administration's guidelines, limitations and or agendas. 
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In addition, please also find another copy of Eon's FCC Grant as well as the 30 day 
Notice template, attached. 
  
Sincerely,  

 
 
Paul Maduno, 
Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

Thousands-Block Pooling Administration Guidelines (TBPAG) 
 

Appendix 7 
Revised: January 4, 

2016 

Template for 30-day State Notification 

for Interconnected VoIP Providers 
 

Mark L. Johnston 
Executive Director,  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 
EMails: telecom@utc.wa.gov 

Rebecca.beaton@utc.wa.gov 
 

Dear  Mr. Johnson:.: 
 
Pursuant to the Federal Communications Commission’s FCC 15-70 Order, allowing interconnected 
VoIP providers to obtain resources directly from the North American Numbering Plan Administrator 
and/or the Pooling Administrator, Eon Telecom. hereby notifies this Commission of its intent to 
request the resources identified below (or in attached). We are providing this notice at least 30 days 
prior to requesting numbers from the Numbering Administrators.1 
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In addition, below is our regulatory and numbering contact information as required2: 
 

Regulatory % Numbering Representative 
 

Harold Barr 

.  218 E. Park Ave., 

Suite 522 Long Beach, 

NY 11561-3521 

E-mail: halbarr@gmail.com 
Tel: 516 708-0111. 

 

Further, we understand that we must provide any changes to the contact information within thirty (30) 
days. 
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